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Director of Public Health Annual Report 2017/18 
 
Summary 

 
1. The Director of Public Health’s 2017/18 Annual Report has been produced 

as a video which will be screened at the meeting.  A leaflet highlighting the 
key points of the video has also been produced and is attached as Annex 
1. The annual report focuses on the issues of alcohol, childhood obesity, 
physical activity and mental health.  It uses the experiences of residents in 
these issues with an emphasis on what people can do to help themselves 
in managing their own health. 
 

Recommendations 
 
2. The Executive are asked to receive the report. 
 

Reason: To give the Executive an overview of the Annual Report of the 
Director of Public Health and a shared understanding of the issues 
highlighted. 
 

Background 
 
3. Directors of Public Health in England have a statutory duty to produce an 

annual report on the state of health within their communities. 
 
Consultation  
 

4. The report is for information only and therefore no consultation has been 
undertaken. 

  



 

Options 
 

5. There are no options for the Executive to consider, they are asked to 
receive the presentation. 
 

Analysis 
 

6. There are no options to consider and therefore no analysis is made.     
 
Council Plan 

 
7. There are no proposals to consider. 

 
Implications 
 
8. There are no specialist implications arising from the report. 
 
Risk Management 

 
9. There are no known risks associated with the recommendations in this 

report. 
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Author:  
Fiona Phillips 
Assistant Director (Consultant) 
in Public Health 
Fiona.phillips@york.gov.uk 
 

 
Chief Officer Responsible for the report: 
Sharon Stoltz 
Director of Public Health 
 
  

 Report 
Approved 

  Date 14 09 18 

 

Wards Affected:  List wards or tick box to indicate all All  

 
 
For further information please contact the author of the report 
 
Annexes 
 

Annex 1 – Director of Public Health Annual Report 2017/18 summary leaflet 
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